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Prof. Dr. Ion N. Mihailescu
Institutul de Fizica Atomica
409 Atomistilor street

PO Box MG-36

077125 Magurele, Ilfov
ROMANIA

Dear Prof. Mihailescu,

It is my great honor to inform you that the Board of Directors of The Optical Society (OSA)
elected you a Fellow of the Society during their 17 September 2018 meeting in Washington, DC,
USA.

You are being recognized “For outstanding contributions to the field of high pulsed energy laser
radiation, with groundbreaking applications in nano-biomedicine, chemistry, and metallurgy”

As an OSA Fellow, you join a distinguished group of members who have served the Society and
optics and photonics community with distinction.

On behalf of the OSA Board of Directors, I congratulate you on your advancement to the class of
Fellow. We look forward to your continued active participation in the field and the work of the

Society.

Sincerely,

Ian Walmsley
OSA 2018 President
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